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CCWSC WATER DEPARTMENT HIGHLIGHTS 

What’s happening this month 
 We have added a bulletin board outside of the main water department building to 
post public notices for members. 
 We are addressing the defamation that the CCPOA spoke and wrote on their BOD 
Meeting Minutes on July 13, 2022 with our Attorney.  Everything that was stated in 
this is completely fabricated and can be proven by documentation.  This continues to 
be an issue with POA ever since they have been unhappy with having to pay the 
assessment like every member.  We are requesting a cease-and-desist order. 
 The Generator is still being worked on and we will know more in the coming 
weeks. 
 We were approved from Co-Bank on a loan for the 5,000-gallon pressure tank 
replacement project, which will satisfy TCEQ regulatory compliance now and for 
future growth in this community. 
 G & W Engineering continues the work on the 120k gallon ground water storage 
tank replacement project.  We are waiting on approval from TCEQ. 
 We received word back from a company that we reached out to on the reverse 
osmosis water and ice kiosk services for the community within our gates.  We are 
looking into other companies that provide this service.  We will keep you updated on 
our progress.   
 Thank you to Larry and Teresa Payne for donating a big screen tv to be used in 
the main water building for BOD meetings and presentations.  
 Thank you, TexAir of Lampasas, Texas owner’s Heath and Brandy Eckermann 
that are new to our community donated labor and a split unit at equipment cost for 
our main office. 
 Keeping our community water supply safe is our number 1 priority, as well as our 
workers safety.  This is a huge priority for CCWSC.  In extreme weather the 
maintenance department is exposed to the elements as well as water.  It is important 
for our employees to wear protective gear which includes reflective safety coveralls in 
the winter and reflective vest/or jackets, gloves and boots.  If you see our workers on 
the side of the road, please slow down and give them the right away.  

CCWSC Employee’s wear uniform shirts so that you can 
easily identify who works for the Water Department.  If you 
see suspicious activity, please report it.  We all need to work 

together to keep our community safe! 
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MEMBERS INPUT WANTED 

CCWSC has already received a 
verbal donation of 2 loads of dirt 
and 2 loads of sand from Aaron 
Starnes of A&A Trucking for the 
area next to the water 
department building to provide 
donated recreational activities 
for the community; such as a golf 
driving range, disc golf, and 
volley ball.  A volley ball net has 
been donated by an anonymous 
member.  We are looking for 
input from the community.  If 
you would like to donate 
equipment toward this venture, 
please contact us at: 
ccwsc2009@yahoo.com.  
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